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Friday 26th April 2024 
 

 
Year 6 London Trip 26th – 28th June 2024  

Parent Meeting 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting on Tuesday 21st May 2024 at 4:00pm regarding the Year 6 
London Trip. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the itinerary for the trip and to answer any 
questions or concerns you may have. 
 
On this trip your child will experience: 

• Life in the capital of our country and see a mixture of different cultures. 

• Experience a theatre show in the famous West End.  

• Eat out in a high-quality restaurant. 

• Visit and take a guided tour of the Houses of Parliament.  

• Visit the Natural History Museum. 

• A trip on the London Eye 

• Sight-seeing of all the famous locations across London (Buckingham Palace/Downing Street)  

 

This is a fantastic opportunity for all of our children and I know they will be excited to be part of this 

important life experience!  

We look forward to seeing you at the parents/carers meeting on Tuesday 21st May at 4:00pm.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr J Parkinson  
Headteacher  
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